
Hello Wolves Families, 

 

It is with excitement that I welcome all of you to another outstanding year at Chandler High 

School.  Chandler High School is the School of Champions and this is true both in the classroom, 

in our extra-curricular programs and on the athletic field.  Chandler High is an “A” label school 

by the Arizona Department of Education and last year earned recognition  as one of the most 

challenging high schools in the United States as ranked by The Washington Post.  Our 

graduating class (Class of 2014) earned over 31.5 million dollars in scholarships to universities 

across the world. In addition, Chandler High was home to individual State Champions in 

Wrestling, Swimming, Girls Track, DECA and FFA as well as our Girls Track Team who won 

its 9
th

 consecutive State Title.  Although the 2013-14 school year was one of the best in school 

history, we’re looking forward to an even better 2014-15!   

 

This is truly shaping up to be a special year at Chandler High as we celebrate our 100
th

 year and 

continue the tradition of excellence.  Throughout the year we have celebrations planned to 

highlight this milestone in Chandler’s history, starting with an all class reunion the weekend of 

September 26
th

.  Chandler High School has come a very long way since 1914 when we opened 

our doors to 19 students.  This year we are home to over 3100 students, with nearly 30% of our 

students attending Chandler High by choice on open enrollment, which ranks #1 for high schools 

in the Chandler Unified School District.  We are proud to lead CUSD as the high school of 

choice and we are glad that you have chosen to make Chandler the high school for your child.   
 

Larry Rother 

Principal 

Chandler High School – “School of Champions” 

 

 
 

http://www.cusd80.com/Domain/913

